

## Board of Directors

Chuck Munns Chair

Don Bridges Vice Chair

Joshua Booth Treasurer

Wayne Rickman Immediate Past Chair

> Mark Bolton Mel Buckner Dean Campbell James Corley Richard Ford John Gregory Fred Humes Paul Hunt Sandra Iordan Walt Joseph Derrick McLane Craig McMullin Karen Patterson John Paveglio Thomas Sanders Ron Schroder Arthur Stackpole Brad Swanson Major Thompson Fitz Trumble Susan Winsor Susan Wood Mike Zustra

Fred Cavanaugh, ex-officio Bill Reinig, ex-officio Steve Sheetz, ex-officio

## Executive Director

Dr. Clint Wolfe

**CNTA** 

1204 Whiskey Road Suite B Aiken, SC 29803

> 803/649-3456 Fax -803/649-3860

<u>CNTA@bellsouth.net</u> <u>www.c-n-t-a.com</u>

**Director Emeritus** 

Mal McKibben

January 2014

## Dear CSRA business person:

Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness (CNTA) is a 501 (c) 3 charitable education organization (tax I.D. # 57-0953103). You are receiving this message because we would like you to join the many other businesses in the region to help promote public education related to nuclear topics. You might ask "why my business"?

I know that you are interested in the CSRA having a healthy economy, and that no matter what your business is, you benefit from stable or growing employment at the Savannah River Site (SRS). In addition we are about to see four new nuclear power plants begin construction in our region. This will mean thousands of new jobs and a significant economic stimulus.

Unfortunately, there are some who for their own reasons will try to obstruct this progress by invoking fear, myth and superstition. CNTA's role is to counter these tactics with factual information and to promote sound practices with respect to nuclear issues in our region.

We have made a lot of progress in our public awareness initiatives and our periodic "Up & Atom" breakfast talks and mixers provide great opportunities to network for our members and sponsors. We would love to be so well funded that we didn't need to ask for support, but unfortunately, that is not the case. Historically, we have had corporate sponsors invest \$1,000 - \$60,000 annually, but we are also proud of our business members who typically give \$100 - \$1,000. It is this last category that truly makes us a "grass roots" organization comprised of businesses of all types, not just those affiliated with the nuclear industry.

Regardless of which category your business fits, please join us in helping to create the kind of climate in which our communities can grow and prosper. Please make your tax deductible investment in CNTA today!

Thank you.

Clint Wolfe

**Executive Director** 

Clint Woffe